
Cruising to Mel Martin’s Museum

This is a “Cruise In” you will not want to miss. All ARC members and friends are invited to join us as 
we “Cruise” from the John S. Chaney Restoration Center to Mel Martin’s Museum. Here you will be 
able to look at approximately 80 of his museum cars on display.  The one in this picture is a 1936 
Ford Phaeton.  Mel has donated this car to ARC.  It is gorgeous! 

We will leave the John S. Chaney Restoration Center at 1:00 PM, on Friday, March 11th. ALL CARS 
ARE WELCOME TO JOIN US!  There is a $5 charge to see the museum. The museum is located 
at 17641 N. Black Canyon, Phoenix, AZ.  After the Cruise we will try to make arrangements at a local 
establishment for food and beverages (optional). Please sign up now so we can make arrangements!

Sign Up Sheet available at the John S Chaney Restoration Center
Or

                  Email   Herb Clark        woodmedic@aol.com

1936 Ford Phaeton
Donated to ARC by,
       Mel Martin


